
      

 

 

         PUBLIC NOTICE 

THE COMMUNITY EMPOWERMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 2015 

 NOTICE OF CONSULTATION ON THE CHANGE OF USE OF COMMON GOOD PROPERTY 

 

Angus Council propose to build a new toilet block at Forfar Loch Country Park, Craig 

O’Loch Road Forfar to the design shown on the attached site plan and drawings.  As 

the land is held as part of Forfar Common Good, before taking a decision, the Council 

requires to consult under Section 104 of the Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 

2015. 

Construction is due to start Spring 2021 for completion early summer 2021. 

 

Common Good Property: 

Named as Forfar Loch Country Park, Craig O’Loch Road Forfar 

The documents relating to this request can be viewed online at  

https://www.tellmescotland.gov.uk/notices/angus 

 

 

Anyone may make representations about this request to Angus Council.   

Representations must be made in writing and include the name and address of the 

person making it.  All representations will be published. 

Representations must be made by Wednesday 31 March 2021. They should be sent to 

CommAssetTransfer@angus.gov.uk   

mailto:CommAssetTransfer@angus.gov.uk

